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THE BOARD REPORT 
BLAIR COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

 
The Board of Education met on Thursday, October 29, 2015 at The Blair Community 
Administration Building for a 7:00 pm Special Board Meeting.  Board members present were:  
Molly Dahlgren, Brandi Petersen, Kari Loseke, Deb Parks, Lyle Schjodt, Dave Warrick, Bob 
Schoby, Jennifer Rezylik, and Ginger Fredericksen. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance: 
Rick Brant led the Board in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Item for Discussion:  On going discussion of facility planning.   

 
Mr. Mark Brim, DLR Group, continued a facility study presentation from the October 12, 2015, 
Board of Education Meeting.  The process was started in late 2012 and is being presented with 
updated cost estimates.   

 
The study was broken up into three groups: 

1. Building and Site Infrastructure, 
2. Safety and Security, and  
3. Building Systems 

 
Mr. Schjodt explained the importance of this meeting is to come together, get ideas of what the 
school needs and wants, summarize it, and present it to the public.  Board discussion occurred on 
the future of South Primary School.  The Board is requesting public input at the November 9, 
2015 Board of Education meeting.   
 
Adjournment: 
The meeting adjourned at 9:16 pm. The next regular monthly meeting of the Board of Education 
will be held on November 9, 2015 at 7:00 pm at The Blair Community Administration Building.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
 
Mr. Rex Pfeil 
Superintendent of Schools 


